
                  CARE REPORT --- OCTOBER  2021 

We continue to fight the affects lockdowns and 

mandates have had on our fundraising efforts at the club 

level. Although we are seeing some contribution 

numbers, we probably will have to work overtime to get 

the numbers we want by the end of next year.  

      I am spending lots of extra time sharing the Gordon 

Smith Fellowship opportunity for honoring fellow lions by 

reminding clubs of the 500.00 minimum donation.  

      We will continue to remain positive in the hope that 

our country will get control of the pandemic so clubs can 

get together in person rather than Zoom and focus on 

raising monies for all projects, including CARE. 

           Respectfully, Steve Patterson MD-19 Co-Chair 


